Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



24th September 2019

Dear Parent / Carer

We have received notification that Essex will be subject to a SEND Local Area Review from Monday 20th September 2019 to Friday 4th October 2019. Ofsted would appreciate parent engagement in the process as gathering the views of children and young people with SEND, and the views of their parents and career is an important part of the process. Please see attached letters from Ofsted.

To clarify, this is not an Ofsted Inspection of Roding Valley High School but of the Local Area SEND provision.

Yours faithfully

Sharon Jenner Headteacher



















